Rosenberg Corey

From: debbie crawford <debbie-crawford@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:28 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB-2004-A

My husband and | are landlords in Marion county. We strongly oppose HB-2004-A. We have started selling our rental
properties. We as property owners should be able to control our rental properties as we see fit.

| urge you to NOT pass HB-2004-A.

Thank you,

Mikel &a Debbie Crawford

Sent from my iPhone



